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Considering the state's history of trying to remove a citizen's ability to protect oneself, 

I find this tactic of yoking "health care" to "gun violence and suicide prevention" to be 

calculating and manipulative. Additionally, in light of the state's inability to address 

crime (especially in Portland) by failing to prosecute criminals and follow current laws, 

this task force would only masquerade as compassionate "researchers and saviors" 

while bringing forth more bloated bureacracy, resulting in wasted money and time. 


